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Kirkland, April

From: Seandamboise <seandamboise@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 5:13 PM
To: Beyer, Jim R
Subject: Against CMP corridor 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I am 100% against the CMP corridor. There are different ways to produce energy that do not add pesticides into the land. Maine 

could be revered as the last great state if we continue to hold off from destroying it. Then will our natural resource be necessary 

to sustain life. 

 

Don’t fuck it up for everyone else! 

 

Sean 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


